










 “The County Sheriffs of Colorado has weighed in on the national conversation regarding Second 

Amendment issues and gun control legislation. The Association’s position is simply that; the 

Association’s. The reporting of our position as a matter of public record is acceptable in any public 

form, but, unless explicitly granted, we do not endorse, nor desire our Association’s name, or 

individual member sheriffs’ names, being used without specific permission. This especially refers to 

“For Profit” organizations using the County Sheriffs of Colorado name in a way that suggests that we 

are “endorsing” or “joining” their positions or statements regarding this national issue. The CSOC 

remains an independent and private association representing the Office of Sheriff in the State of 

Colorado.” 


